
	
 

 

September 12, 2022 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

We are all getting very excited that our conference is about 6 weeks away! After two years of remote 
conferences, we are looking forward to finally getting to see everyone in person again.  

Remember, this year's conference is also special because we will celebrate our 30 Year Anniversary! Our 
founder, Tom Blair, started the CCCFLC back in 1992.  We intend to honor him and recognize the many people 
who have helped make this organization so successful over the years, and hopefully share some wonderful 
memories. 

As announced in our last newsletter, Mt. San Antonio College has graciously offered to host this year’s 
conference. There will be no registration fees. However, Mt. SAC requires we confirm attendance numbers well 
in advance so they can arrange for catering and ASL interpreters, if requested. Therefore, we ask that you please 
complete the 2022 CCCFLC Conference Pre-Registration Form promptly, no later than October 8th. Thank you.  

In regard to catering, there will be the traditional continental breakfast prior to our keynote speaker. Lunch will 
be a hot buffet with meat, vegetarian, and vegan options. Please mark your lunch preference on the registration 
form. Thank you. 

As of this moment, we have three very interesting presentations planned for you: 

• “Building a Sense of Community in the Online Language Course: A Key for Better Retention and Higher 
Results,” presented by Sarah Mecheneau. 

• “How to Create a Free Podcast for Your World Language Students and the World!” presented by Jeffery 
Brown. 

• “Language Class and Retention/Memory” presented by Petra Petry. 

However, we hope to offer at least 3 more presentations. Therefore, anyone interested in presenting, please fill 
out the 2022 Presentation Application form at your earliest convenience. Thank you. 

Information you need to know: 

• The conference will be in person and held at Mt.SAC on Saturday, October 22nd, from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM. 
• As per our usual format, there will be a keynote speaker followed by three breakout sessions comprised of 2-

3 presentations. 
• Each presentation will be 45 minutes (30 minutes of presentation + 15 minutes of discussion/Q&A). 
• The conference will be held in building 77 and parking will be in lot H, in both the faculty and student parking 

spots. (See the Mt.SAC campus map and below annotated screenshot.) 



o  

We look forward to seeing everyone soon! 

Lastly, our friends at the Heritage Language Exchange asked us to invite any hispanohablantes to participate in 
their LUNES DE LATINIDAD discussions in celebration of the Hispanic/Latino/x Heritage month. 

Sincerely, 
The CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 

__________________________________ 

P. S. If you cannot properly see this newsletter from within this e-mail, you may be able to see it better from this 
online link: https://cccflc.github.io/newsletter/2022-03.pdf  


